
PEIA 101 is a perfect way to begin as a 
part of  our PEIA team.  
Thank you to those who participated . 
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Open Enrollment 
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Our next class is May 6, 2025. 
We look forward to a great  
partnership with you to better serve 
our members.  

New Benefit Coordinators

Thank you to all Benefit Coordinators who 
took time out of their work schedule to 
attend the Open Enrollment Meetings.  I 
believe that there was a lot of good 
conversation and networking.
I look forward to the virtual Open 
Enrollment meetings on April 2 and 3.  It is 
still open for BCs to attend, even if you 
already attended in person.

http://peia.wv.gov/Pages/training_request.aspx


THANK YOU

Shout Out to 
You!

Free-For-Call 

Great job to Janie Belcher for training 
employees so well on MMB that they were 
logging into it and asking questions as I 
did the training.

Shout out to Necole Washington who 
immediately checked to see if she was 
getting emails from PEIA after hearing 
that in the OE BC meeting.  Thank you for 
being so attentive in the meeting and 
following up on what was said. 

Thank you to Amanda Stickles for being 
efficient, thorough, and is always on top  
of taking care of their employees.

• Our next open forum virtual call will be 
April 16, 2025, at 1pm.  Please join us for 
lively discussion, open conversation 
and updates.

• Bonus points to the person who can 
come up with a better name.

• Documents uploaded must be a 
copy of the document.  No photos will 
be accepted.  Eligibility will deny the 
change with a photo file.

• The Spousal Surcharge for state, BOE 
and Colleges and universities is NOT 
a flat $350.  That is the average 
amount and varies by plan.   The 
correct rates will be in the Benefit 
Guide.

• The Shopper’s Guide will now be 
called  the Benefits Guide
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https://meet.google.com/umh-uqfu-vax?hs=122&authuser=0
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